EXCHANGE OF NOTES (October 9 and December 12, 1951 and February 7, 1952)
BETWEEN CANADA AND THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA REGARDING
THE R.C.AF.US.AF. RESUPPLY OF JOINT CANADIAN-US.A. ARCTIC
WEATHER STATIONS
I

The Ambassador of the United States of America to the
Secretary of State for External Affairs

THE FOREIGN SERVICE OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
No. 86

The Ambassador of the United States of America presents his compliment$
to His Excellency the Secretary of State for External Affairs and with reference:
to the meeting at Ottawa on May 31, 1951 between representatives of the Royal
Canadian Air Force and the United States Air Force to discuss the re-supply of
the joint Canadian-United States Arctic Weather Stations, has the honor to
request that the Department of External Affairs confirm the Canadian Govern-
ment’s approval of the following understandings which the Department of
State has been informed by the United States Air Force were reached at
this meeting: ROTAEMEL O ‘

(1) Both the United States Air Force and Royal Canadian Air Force are

to participate, on an equitable basis, in the air supply of all joint
Canadian=United: States Weather Stations.

(2) The Royal Canadian Air Force is to exercise operational control over
all air supply operations out of Resolute.

(3) The United States Air Force is to exercise operational control over
all air supply operations out of Thule. . - b 1

The United States Air Force was represented at the Ottawa meeting bY
the Northeast Air Command. It is understood that the senior representative of
the Royal Canadian Air Force was Wing Commander R. I. Thomas, R.C.AX:

United States Embassy,
Ottawa, October 9, 1951.
S. W.




